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YOUTH RED CROSS WING ACTIVITIES: 2017-18 

 

 

 YRC Meeting 

First meeting of Youth Red Cross Wing for the academic year 2017-18 was conducted by 

Mrs.O.S.Suguna Sheela, YRC Coordinator on 4th July 2017 from 1.10 pm to 2.30 pm in Chapel 

hall. Divya Jain of B.Com (General) III year, Manish Kumar Jha of B.Sc (MSC’s) III year and 

Murali Krishna of BBA III year were selected as student representatives. They will be assisted 

by Jahnavi Naidu of B.Com (General) III year, Ahmed Murtuza of III (IT) and Krishna Agarwal 

of BBA III year respectively. Active member team was also selected. The activities for the 

academic year 2017-18 were discussed in the meeting. 

 

 

YRC Meeting 

 

 Orientation Programme for freshers on YRC 

Orientation Programme for first year students was organized on 14th July 2017 from 12.20 pm to 

1.10 pm in chapel hall. The resource persons were Mr.Ramana, IRCS, State Coordinator and Mr. 
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Mamidi Bheem Reddy, Chairman, IRCS, Hyderabad District Branch. Mrs.O.S.Suguna Sheela, 

YRC Coordinator addressed the freshers about youth Red Cross wing of the college and its 

activities. Divya Jain of B.Com (General) III year highlighted the activities conducted in the 

previous academic year. Karan Khurana of B.Com III Honors inspired the freshers by sharing his 

experiences with YRC wing. 

Orientation Programme for freshers on YRC 

 

 

 Blood Screening Camp 

Blood Screening Camp was organized by Youth Red Cross Wing of the college in coordination 

with Red Cross Blood Bank, Vidya Nagar, Hyderabad for 300 students of B.Com first year 

(General, Computers, Honors, Professionals, IT and IF&A) on 25th July 2017 and for 300 

students of BA first year (Mass Comm., JPE), B.Sc (MPC, MEC, MPCs) and BBA (IT, 

Analytics) on 26th July 2017 in Josephs Hall from 8.30 am to 1.30 pm. The camp was 

inaugurated by Rev.Fr.Vincent Arokiadas, Principal and Rev.Fr.Thumma Solomon, 

Correspondent of the College. The Technicians of Red Cross blood bank Mr.Srinivas and 

Mrs.Venkata Narayanamma conducted the blood screening who were assisted by our students 

Aditya and Luvkik S.Nahata from B.Com III Professionals. The test was organised to keep a 

record of the blood group of students and to help the needy when required. 
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Blood Screening Camp 

 

Blood Screening Camp 

 

 Blood Donation Camp 

 Blood Donation Camp was organized in collaboration with HDFC Bank and Lion’s Club, 

Hyderabad on 8th December 2017 in extended campus. The camp was inaugurated by 

Mrs.Mary Francina, Head Department of Business Management, Mrs.Suguna Sheela, 

YRC Coordinator and Mr.Raja Vardhan, Manager, HDFC Bank. A team comprising of 

Dr.Rohit and technicians Mr. Ramesh and Mr. Sriram helped to conduct the camp.55 

students have donated blood. Certificates were also given to students. 
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Blood Donation Camp 

 

Blood Donation Camp 

 

 Youth Red Cross wing of the college organized blood donation camp in coordination 

with Red Cross Blood Bank, Vidya nagar, Hyderabad on 23rd January 2018 in main 

campus. The camp was inaugurated by Rev.Fr.Dr.Vincent Arokiadas, Principal; Rev.Fr. 

Thumma Solomon, Correspondent, Dr. Ms.Komal Jagdish, Red Cross Blood Bank and 

Mrs. O.S.Sugana Sheela, YRC coordinator. A team consisting of Ms.Latha, Mrs. Venkata 

Narasamma,Mr. Suresh, Mr. Anwar, Mr.Goutham, Mr.Mohiuddin, Mr.Diwakar, 

Mr.Naresh, Mr, Prashanth and Mr.Gopal from Red Cross blood bank helped in 

conducting the camp. 110 students have donated blood and the camp was a huge success  
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Blood Donation Camp 

 

 Visit to Blood Bank 

30 Red Cross volunteers led by Aditya and V.Rahul from B.Com III year Professionals along 

with Mr.T.Krishna, faculty visited Blood Bank at Vidya nagar, Hyderabad on 6th March 2018. 

Students learnt about how the donated blood is grouped, preserved and purified. They were also 

informed about the various activities of the Blood bank 

 

Visit to Blood Bank 

 

 Helping Hand  

Our students volunteer to donate blood during emergencies other than the camps conducted by 

the college. Vasu Patel and B.Rahul from B.Com I year (IT) donated blood to son of Mrs. 

Prasitha, Faculty, Department of English 
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